
Home Visiting
Delaware's home visiting programs work to support families 

through pregnancy and early childhood

FIMR �ndings in 2020 

The CDRC Home Visiting Committee is working to overcome barriers and 
improve the home visiting service system for at-risk families.

 
The committee began its work in 2019 and launched the following workgroups: 

health, reimbursement, sustainability, managed care organizations and Medicaid, 
and innovative universal models.

 
A �nal report is expected to be released in 2022.
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However no FIMR mothers were enrolled in home visiting programs

44%
of mothers may have 

been eligible for home 
visiting services

14%
of mothers were 

appropriately referred 
for home visiting

44%
of women experienced 

multiple stressors 
during pregnancy


